FINAL



MINI SEVEN RACING CLUB

BULLETIN #7_2016

RE: RE-SCHEDULED CASTLE COMBE RACE MEETING

To all M7RC Members and Associates,

Following the abandonment of the Castle Combe race meeting on 28 March, the Committee of the M7RC has been able to re-schedule a new date on the calendar with Castle Combe Racing Club (CCRC), and which is now scheduled for Sunday/Monday 29/30 May. This re-scheduled championship meeting will to all intents and purposes still count as Rounds 1 & 2 in the 2016 Dunlop Mini Challenges supported by Mini Spares, as per 2016 Regulations SR.1.5.

Issued by: Richard Williamson

Championship Coordinator - M7RC

Dated: 24 April 2016